Cambridge Igcse Chemistry Coursebook With
Cd Rom
Thank you very much for reading cambridge igcse chemistry coursebook with cd
rom. As you may know, people have look hundreds times for their favorite novels
like this cambridge igcse chemistry coursebook with cd rom, but end up in
harmful downloads.
Rather than enjoying a good book with a cup of tea in the afternoon, instead
they are facing with some harmful virus inside their desktop computer.
cambridge igcse chemistry coursebook with cd rom is available in our digital
library an online access to it is set as public so you can get it instantly.
Our books collection spans in multiple countries, allowing you to get the most
less latency time to download any of our books like this one.
Kindly say, the cambridge igcse chemistry coursebook with cd rom is universally
compatible with any devices to read
Cambridge IGCSE Biology 3rd Edition D. G. Mackean 2014-10-31 The bestselling
title, developed by International experts - now updated to offer comprehensive
coverage of the core and extended topics in the latest syllabus. - Covers the
core and supplement sections of the updated syllabus - Supported by the most
comprehensive range of additional material, including Teacher Resources,
Laboratory Books, Practice Books and Revision Guides - Written by renowned,
expert authors with vast experience of teaching and examining international
qualifications We are working with Cambridge International Examinations to gain
endorsement.
Cambridge IGCSE® Chemistry Practical Teacher's Guide with CD-ROM Michael
Strachan 2016-06-23 This edition of our successful series to support the
Cambridge IGCSE Chemistry syllabus (0620) is fully updated for the revised
syllabus from first examination from 2016. The Cambridge IGCSE® Chemistry
Practical Teacher's Guide complements the Practical Workbook, helping teachers
to include more practical work in lessons. Specific support is provided for
each of the carefully designed investigations to save teachers' time. The
Teacher's Guide contains advice about planning investigations, guidance about
safety considerations, differentiated learning suggestions to support students
who might be struggling and to stretch the students who are most able as well
as answers to all the questions in the Workbook. The Teacher's Guide also
includes a CD-ROM containing model data to be used in instances when an
investigation cannot be carried out.
Cambridge International AS and A Level Physics Workbook with CD-ROM David Sang
2016-06-16 Fully revised and updated content matching the Cambridge
International Examinations 9702 syllabus for first examination in 2016. The
Cambridge International AS and A Level Physics Workbook with CD-ROM supports
students to hone the essential skills of handling data, evaluating information
and problem solving through a varied selection of relevant and engaging
exercises and exam-style questions. The Workbook is endorsed by Cambridge
International Examinations for Learner Support. Student-focused scaffolding is
provided at relevant points and gradually reduced as the Workbook progresses,
to promote confident, independent learning. Answers to all exercises and examcambridge-igcse-chemistry-coursebook-with-cd-rom
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style questions are provided on the CD-ROM for students to use to monitor their
own understanding and track their progress through the course.
Cambridge IGCSE® Business Studies Coursebook with CD-ROM Mark Fisher 2014-05-29
This revised set of resources for Cambridge IGCSE Business Studies syllabus
0450 (and Cambridge O Level Business Studies syllabus 7115) is thoroughly
updated for the latest syllabus for first examinations from 2015. Written by
experienced teachers, the Coursebook provides comprehensive coverage of the
syllabus. Accessible language combined with the clear, visually-stimulating
layout makes this an ideal resource for the course. Questions and explanation
of key terms reinforce knowledge; different kinds of activities build
application, analytical and evaluation skills; case studies contextualise the
content making it relevant to the international learner. It provides thorough
examination support for both papers with questions at the end of each chapter
and an extensive case study at the end of each unit. The CD-ROM contains
revision aids, further questions and activities. A Teachers CD-ROM is also
available.
Cambridge IGCSE® Combined and Co-ordinated Sciences Chemistry Workbook Richard
Harwood 2017-02-16 The Cambridge IGCSE® Combined and Co-ordinated Sciences
series is tailored to the 0653 and 0654 syllabuses for first examination in
2019, and all components of the series are endorsed by Cambridge International
Examinations. This Chemistry Workbook is tailored to the Cambridge IGCSE®
Combined Science 0653 and Co-ordinated Sciences 0654 syllabuses for first
examination in 2019 and is endorsed for learner support by Cambridge
International Examinations. Covering both the Core and the Supplement material,
this workbook contains exercises arranged in the same order as the coursebook
and are clearly marked according to the syllabus they cover. Developing
students' scientific skills, these exercises are complemented by selfassessment checklists to help them evaluate their work as they go. Answers are
provided at the back of the book.
IGCSE Chemistry Bryan Earl 2009-04-01 This highly respected and valued textbook
has been the book of choice for Cambridge IGCSE students since its publication.
This new edition, complete with CD-ROM, continues to provide comprehensive, upto-date coverage of the core and extended curriculum topics specified in the
IGCSE Chemistry syllabus. The book is supported by a CD-ROM containing
extensive revision and exam practice questions, background information and
reference material.
Cambridge IGCSE® Combined and Co-ordinated Sciences Coursebook with CD-ROM Mary
Jones 2017-01-31 The Cambridge IGCSE® Combined and Co-ordinated Sciences series
is tailored to the 0653 and 0654 syllabuses for first examination in 2019, and
all components of the series are endorsed by Cambridge International
Examinations. Cambridge IGCSE® Combined and Co-ordinated Sciences Coursebook is
tailored to the 0653 and 0654 syllabuses for first examination in 2019 and is
endorsed for full syllabus coverage by Cambridge International Examinations.
This interdisciplinary coursebook comprehensively covers the knowledge and
skills required in these courses, with the different syllabuses clearly
identified. Engaging activities in every chapter help students develop
practical and investigative skills while end-of-chapter questions help to track
their progress. The accompanying CD-ROM contains self-assessment checklists for
making drawings, constructing and completing results tables, drawing graphs and
designing experiments; answers to all the end-of-chapter questions and automarked multiple-choice self tests.
cambridge-igcse-chemistry-coursebook-with-cd-rom
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Cambridge IGCSE® Chemistry Practical Workbook Michael Strachan 2016-06-02 This
edition of our successful series to support the Cambridge IGCSE Chemistry
syllabus (0620) is fully updated for the revised syllabus from first
examination from 2016. Written by an experienced teacher who is passionate
about practical skills, the Cambridge IGCSE® Chemistry Practical Workbook makes
it easier to incorporate practical work into lessons. This Workbook provides
interesting and varied practical investigations for students to carry out
safely, with guided exercises designed to develop the essential skills of
handling data, planning investigations, analysis and evaluation. Exam-style
questions for each topic offer novel scenarios for students to apply their
knowledge and understanding, and to help them to prepare for their IGCSE
Chemistry paper 5 or paper 6 examinations.
Cambridge IGCSE® Chemistry Maths Skills Workbook Helen Harden 2018-11-30 This
edition of our successful series to support the Cambridge IGCSE Chemistry
syllabus (0620) is fully updated for the revised syllabus from first
examination from 2016. Mathematics is an integral part of scientific study, and
one that students often find a barrier to progression in science. Students can
find it difficult to apply maths knowledge to science scenarios, even if they
have encountered the maths concept previously. The Maths Skills for Cambridge
IGCSE Chemistry write-in workbook allows students to practise their maths
skills in science contexts. This resource has been written in collaboration
with the Association for Science Education (ASE), based on research carried out
with the Nuffield Foundation. The accompanying teacher's guide provides support
for teachers to teach mathematical concepts in science lessons.
Cambridge IGCSE® Physics Practical Workbook Gillian Nightingale 2016-09-30 This
edition of our successful series to support the Cambridge IGCSE Physics
syllabus (0625) is fully updated for the revised syllabus for first examination
from 2016. Written by an experienced teacher who is passionate about practical
skills, the Cambridge IGCSE® Physics Practical Workbook makes it easier to
incorporate practical work into lessons. This Workbook provides interesting and
varied practical investigations for students to carry out safely, with guided
exercises designed to develop the essential skills of handling data, planning
investigations, analysis and evaluation. Exam-style questions for each topic
offer novel scenarios for students to apply their knowledge and understanding,
and to help them to prepare for their IGCSE Physics paper 5 or paper 6
examinations.
Cambridge IGCSE® Mathematics Core and Extended Coursebook Karen Morrison
2018-03-31 This Cambridge IGCSE® Mathematics Core and Extended series has been
authored to meet the requirements of the Cambridge IGCSE® Mathematics syllabus
(0580/0980), for first examination from 2020. This second edition of Cambridge
IGCSE® Mathematics Core and Extended Coursebook offers complete coverage of the
Cambridge IGCSE Mathematics (0580/0980) syllabus. It contains detailed
explanations and clear worked examples, followed by practice exercises to allow
students to consolidate the required mathematical skills. The coursebook offers
opportunities for checking prior knowledge before starting a new chapter and
testing knowledge with end-of-chapter and exam-practice exercises. Core and
Extended materials are presented within the same book and are clearly
signposted to allow students to see the range of mathematics required for study
at this level. Answers are at the back of the book.
Cambridge IGCSE First Language English Coursebook with Free Digital Content
Marian Cox 2014-07-10 Up-to-date resources providing full coverage of Cambridge
cambridge-igcse-chemistry-coursebook-with-cd-rom
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IGCSE First Language English (0500 and 0522) for first examination in 2015.
This Fourth edition Coursebook is designed to support the Cambridge IGCSE First
Language English (0500) and Cambridge International Level 1/Level 2 Certificate
First Language English (0522). A student-friendly resource that teaches the
reading and writing techniques required for the Cambridge IGCSE, as well as
providing two bespoke units on speaking and listening techniques, plus embedded
activities on these skills throughout. It includes carefully designed
activities on a variety of engaging topics, set out in 14 lively, full-colour
units. A dedicated microsite for Cambridge First Language English provides free
online resources to support the course, including answers to the Coursebook
activities.
Complete Chemistry Rosemarie Gallagher 2000 Complete Chemistry is a revised and
enlarged edition of the popular GCSE Chemistry improved to bring it totally upto-date. This book covers all syllabuses with core material, for Double Award,
and extension material, for Science: Chemistry. The breadth and depth is
sufficient to stretch your students aiming for the top grades and makes it an
excellent foundation for those intending to progress to advanced level
chemistry. Key Points: · Now includes all the necessary topics for IGCSE ·
Concepts and principles of chemistry presented in a clear, straightforward
style · Lively and colourful coverage of the relevance of chemistry in the real
world · End of chapter testing with more challenging and structured questions ·
Examination style questions · Pagination remains the same as GCSE Chemistry so
that the two can be used alongside each other
Cambridge IGCSE Physics Coursebook with CD-ROM David Sang 2010-02-11 The
Cambridge IGCSE Physics Coursebook has been written and developed to provide
full support for the University of Cambridge International Examinations (CIE)
IGCSE Physics syllabus (0625). The book is in full colour and includes a free
CD-ROM. Topics are introduced in terms of their relevance to life in the 21st
century. The CD-ROM offers a full range of supporting activities for
independent learning, with exemplar examination questions and worked answers
with commentary. Activity sheets and accompanying notes are also included on
the CD-ROM.Written and developed to provide full support for the Cambridge
IGCSE Physics syllabus offered by CIE.
Complete Chemistry for Cambridge IGCSE® with CD-ROM (Second Edition) Ingram,
2011-03-31 This second edition provides full coverage of the most recent IGCSE
syllabus in a highly illustrative and accessible way. It also comes with a free
CD, including additional exam style questions, interactive exercises and
revision tips. Fully endorsed by University of Cambridge International
Examinations.
Complete Chemistry for Cambridge IGCSE® RoseMarie Gallagher 2015-09-03 Fully
updated and matched to the Cambridge syllabus, this stretching Student Book is
trusted by teachers around the world to support advanced understanding and
achievement at IGCSE. The popular, stretching approach will help students to
reach their full potiential. Written by experienced authors, this updated
edition is full of engaging content with up-to-date examples to cover all
aspects of the Cambridge syllabus. The step-by-step approach will lead students
through the course in a logical learning order building knowledge and practical
skills with regular questions and practical activities. Extension material will
stretch the highest ability students and prepare them to take the next step in
their learning. Practice exam questions will consolidate student understanding
and prepare them for exam success. You will also receive free access to extra
cambridge-igcse-chemistry-coursebook-with-cd-rom
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support online, including practice exam questions, revision checklists and
advice on how to prepare for an examination.
Chemistry for the IB Diploma Coursebook with Free Online Material Steve Owen
2014-03-13 Chemistry for the IB Diploma, Second edition, covers in full the
requirements of the IB syllabus for Chemistry for first examination in 2016.
This digital version of Chemistry for the IB Diploma Coursebook, Second
edition, comprehensively covers all the knowledge and skills students need
during the Chemistry IB Diploma course, for first examination in 2016, in a
reflowable format, adapting to any screen size or device. Written by renowned
experts in Chemistry teaching, the text is written in an accessible style with
international learners in mind. Self-assessment questions allow learners to
track their progress, and exam-style questions help learners to prepare
thoroughly for their examinations. Answers to all the questions from within the
Coursebook are provided.
Cambridge IGCSE Physics 3rd Edition plus CD Tom Duncan 2014-10-03 The
bestselling title, developed by International experts - now updated to offer
comprehensive coverage of the core and extended topics in the latest syllabus.
- Covers the core and supplement sections of the updated syllabus - Supported
by the most comprehensive range of additional material, including Teacher
Resources, Laboratory Books, Practice Books and Revision Guides - Written by
renowned, expert authors with vast experience of teaching and examining
international qualifications We are working with Cambridge International
Examinations to gain endorsement.
Cambridge IGCSE Computer Science David Watson 2015-01-30 Endorsed by Cambridge
International Examinations. Develop your students computational thinking and
programming skills with complete coverage of the latest syllabus from
experienced examiners and teachers. - Follows the order of the syllabus
exactly, ensuring complete coverage - Introduces students to self-learning
exercises, helping them learn how to use their knowledge in new scenarios
Accompanying animation files of the key concepts are available to download for
free online. See the Quick Links to the left to access. This book covers the
IGCSE (0478), O Level (2210) and US IGCSE entry (0473) syllabuses, which are
for first examination 2015. It may also be a useful reference for students
taking the new Computer Science AS level course (9608).
Cambridge International AS and A Level Chemistry Workbook with CD-ROM Roger
Norris 2016-06-09 Fully revised and updated content matching the Cambridge
International AS & A Level Chemistry syllabus (9701). The Cambridge
International AS and A Level Chemistry Workbook with CD-ROM supports students
to hone the essential skills of handling data, evaluating information and
problem solving through a varied selection of relevant and engaging exercises
and exam-style questions. The Workbook is endorsed by Cambridge International
Examinations for Learner Support. Student-focused scaffolding is provided at
relevant points and gradually reduced as the Workbook progresses, to promote
confident, independent learning. Answers to all exercises and exam-style
questions are provided on the CD-ROM for students to use to monitor their own
understanding and track their progress through the course.
Cambridge IGCSE® Biology Coursebook with CD-ROM Mary Jones 2014-07-31 This
edition of our successful series to support the Cambridge IGCSE Biology
syllabus (0610) is fully updated for the revised syllabus for first examination
from 2016. Written by an experienced teacher and examiner, Cambridge IGCSE
cambridge-igcse-chemistry-coursebook-with-cd-rom
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Biology Coursebook with CD-ROM gives comprehensive and accessible coverage of
the syllabus content. Suggestions for practical activities are included,
designed to help develop the required experimental skills, with full guidance
included on the CD-ROM. Study tips throughout the text, exam-style questions at
the end of each chapter and a host of revision and practice material on the CDROM are designed to help students prepare for their examinations. Answers to
the exam-style questions in the Coursebook are provided on the CD-ROM.
Chemistry Bryan Earl 2014 Endorsed by Cambridge Assessment International
Education to support the full syllabus. The bestselling title, developed by
International experts - now updated to offer comprehensive coverage of the core
and extended topics in the latest syllabus. - Includes a student's CD-ROM
featuring interactive tests and practice for all examination papers - Covers
the core and supplement sections of the updated syllabus - Supported by the
most comprehensive range of additional material, including Teacher Resources,
Laboratory Books, Practice Books and Revision Guides - Written by renowned,
expert authors with vast experience of teaching and examining international
qualifications Answers to all questions can be found on the Teacher's CD Rom.
Physics David Sang 2001-07-16 This full-colour title is fully in line with the
new separate-subject GCSE physics specifications, including IGCSE. It is
appropriate for use throughout the world for GCSE studies. The language level
and design have been carefully refined to make the book accessible to students
of all abilities. Features to assist preparation for examinations include key
topic lists at the start of each chapter, key ideas summaries at the end of
each chapter, self-assessment questions throughout the text and sections of
longer examination-style questions. A key feature is the extensive use of
detailed worked examples that guide students through the concepts, particularly
the mathematical ideas. Differentiation is built in via the use of colour-coded
extension material for higher achievers. In addition, novel contexts are used
to illustrate the concepts; students will find this book appealing and
accessible
Cambridge IGCSE® First Language English Language and Skills Practice Book
Marian Cox 2018-05-31 Fully updated, flexible resources taking an activelearning approach that encourages students to aim higher in the 0500, 0524 and
0990 syllabuses. Explore the mysterious River Congo in Joseph Conrad's Heart of
Darkness, meet Noppakhoa - the elephant who loves to paint, and learn fiery
facts about rockets. Through interesting topics and exam-style questions, this
write-in language skills and practice book provides students with the grammar
practice they need for the course and beyond. The clear layout of the book
makes focussing on particular grammatical concepts easy, allowing teachers to
tailor lessons to their class. Suggested answers to questions are at the back
of the book.
Cambridge IGCSE Chemistry Coursebook with CD-ROM Richard Harwood 2014-07-31
This edition of our successful series to support the Cambridge IGCSE Chemistry
syllabus (0620) is fully updated for the revised syllabus from first
examination from 2016. Written by a team with teaching and examining
experience, Cambridge IGCSE Chemistry Coursebook with CD-ROM gives
comprehensive and accessible coverage of the syllabus. Suggestions for
practical activities are included, designed to help develop the required
experimental skills. Exam-style questions at the end of each chapter and a host
of revision and practice material on the CD-ROM are designed to help students
maximise their chances in their examinations. Answers to the exam-style
cambridge-igcse-chemistry-coursebook-with-cd-rom
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questions in the Coursebook are provided on the CD-ROM.
Chemistry for IGCSE Roger Norris 2009-03-01 Chemistry for IGCSE is endorsed by
CIE and completely matches specification 0620. It is written in a clear and
direct manner by a team of experienced authors and CIE examiners, making it
ideal for international school students. It takes an exam focus and features
include exam-style questions, activities, case studies, key points & did you
know?
Chemistry Richard Harwood 2002-09-19 The text of Chemistry: IGCSE and O Level
is clearly separated into core and extension material, with questions at the
end of each section to test understanding. General material includes revision
guidance, past-examination questions with answers and a glossary of key terms.
Cambridge IGCSE Sociology Coursebook Jonathan Blundell 2014-04-24 This fresh
set of resources for Cambridge IGCSE Sociology syllabus 0495 (and Cambridge O
Level Sociology syllabus 2251) is carefully crafted to match and support the
revised syllabus for first examination in 2016. Written in clear and accessible
language, the Coursebook provides comprehensive coverage of the syllabus in a
visually-stimulating format. Key sociological research combined with case
studies and thought provoking questions help in understanding concepts.
Features such as Key terms and Revision checklists further reinforce learning
and understanding of core subject areas. Engaging activities help in applying
knowledge in various contexts and building interpretation, analytical and
evaluation skills. The book provides complete exam support with each chapter
culminating in exam-style questions and a further chapter dedicated to
revision, and examination skills and practice. A Teachers CD-ROM is also
available.
Cambridge IGCSE® and O Level Environmental Management Coursebook Gary Skinner
2017-03-31 Resources tailored to the Cambridge IGCSE® (0680) and O Level (5014)
Environmental Management syllabuses, for first examination in 2019. Cambridge
IGCSE® and O Level Environmental Management Coursebook is tailored to the IGCSE
(0680) and O Level (5014) Environmental Management syllabuses for first
examination in 2019, and is endorsed for full syllabus coverage by Cambridge
International Examinations. The coursebook comprehensively covers the knowledge
and skills required and supports students as they prepare for assessment.
International case studies illustrate phenomena in real-world situations, while
practical activities help students to develop their investigative skills. Examstyle questions and self-assessment questions encourage students to check their
understanding and progress. Answers to all questions can be found at the back
of the book.
Cambridge IGCSE Chemistry 3rd Edition plus CD Bryan Earl 2014-10-03 The
bestselling title, developed by International experts - now updated to offer
comprehensive coverage of the core and extended topics in the latest syllabus.
- Includes a student's CD-ROM featuring interactive tests and practice for all
examination papers - Covers the core and supplement sections of the updated
syllabus - Supported by the most comprehensive range of additional material,
including Teacher Resources, Laboratory Books, Practice Books and Revision
Guides - Written by renowned, expert authors with vast experience of teaching
and examining international qualifications We are working with Cambridge
International Examinations to gain endorsement.
Complete Physics for Cambridge IGCSE® Stephen Pople 2017 Fully updated and
cambridge-igcse-chemistry-coursebook-with-cd-rom
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matched to the Cambridge syllabus, this stretching Student Book is trusted by
teachers around the world to support advanced understanding and achievement at
IGCSE. The popular, stretching approach will help students to reach their full
potiential. Written by an experiencedauthor, Stephen Pople, this updated
edition is full of engaging content with up-to-date examples to cover all
aspects of the Cambridge syllabus. The step-by-step approach will lead students
through the course in a logical learning order building knowledge and practical
skills with regular questions and practical activities. Extension material will
stretch the highest ability students and prepare them to take the next step in
their learning.Practice exam questions will consolidate student understanding
and prepare them for exam success.Each book is accompanied by free online
access to a wealth of extra support for students including practice exam
questions, revision checklists and advice on how to prepare for an examination.
Cambridge IGCSE® and O Level Global Perspectives Coursebook Keely Laycock
2016-03-24 Skills-focused resources to support the study of Cambridge IGCSE®
and O Level Global Perspectives, for first examination in 2018. Feel confident
exploring key global issues from multiple perspectives with Cambridge IGCSE®
and O Level Global Perspectives, a brand new coursebook from Cambridge
University Press to support study of the Cambridge IGCSE® and O Level Global
Perspectives syllabuses, for first examination in 2018. Taking a completely
skills-based approach, and written by a Global Perspectives specialist, the
coursebook is structured around the key skills students must demonstrate, with
references to relevant syllabus set topics. Each chapter contains multiple
activities to encourage active engagement, assessment practice opportunities
and differentiation support so that teachers can focus on the particular needs
of their class.
Cambridge International AS and A Level Chemistry Revision Guide Judith Potter
2015-10-31 A revision guide tailored to the AS and A Level Chemistry syllabus
(9701) for first examination in 2016.
Cambridge IGCSE® Combined and Co-ordinated Sciences Biology Workbook Mary Jones
2017-02-28 The Cambridge IGCSE® Combined and Co-ordinated Sciences series is
tailored to the 0653 and 0654 syllabuses for first examination in 2019, and all
components of the series are endorsed by Cambridge International Examinations.
This Biology Workbook is tailored to the Cambridge IGCSE® Combined Science 0653
and Co-ordinated Sciences 0654 syllabuses for first examination in 2019 and is
endorsed for learner support by Cambridge International Examinations. Covering
both the Core and the Supplement material, this workbook contains exercises
arranged in the same order as the coursebook and are clearly marked according
to the syllabus they cover. Developing students' scientific skills, these
exercises are complemented by self-assessment checklists to help them evaluate
their work as they go. Answers are provided at the back of the book.
Cambridge IGCSE Chemistry Workbook Richard Harwood 2011-02-10 Written by highly
experienced authors, Cambridge IGCSE Chemistry Workbook provides complete
support for the IGCSE Chemistry syllabus offered by CIE. This book contains
exercises that provide clear progression to students as they go along. A wide
variety of questions develop all the skills needed to succeed in the IGCSE
Chemistry examination. Simple and clear language makes this book accessible to
a range of abilities. This workbook is fully endorsed by CIE and is intended to
be used alongside the Cambridge IGCSE Chemistry Coursebook. A Teacher's
Resource CD-ROM is also available.
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Cambridge O Level Chemistry Bryan Earl 2021-07-23 This title is endorsed by
Cambridge Assessment International Education. Written by renowned expert
authors, our updated resources enable the learner to effectively navigate
through the content of the revised Cambridge Chemistry (5070) syllabus for
examination from 2023. - Develop strong practical skills: practical skills
features provide guidance on key experiments, interpreting experimental data,
and evaluating results; supported by practice questions for preparation for
practical exams or alternatives. - Build mathematical skills: worked examples
demonstrate the key mathematical skills in scientific contexts; supported by
follow-up questions to put these skills into practice. - Consolidate skills and
check understanding: self-assessment questions, exam-style questions and
checklists are embedded throughout the book, alongside key definitions of
technical terms and a Glossary. - Navigate the syllabus confidently: content
flagged clearly with introductions to each topic outlining the learning
objectives and context. - Deepen and enhance scientific knowledge: going
further boxes throughout encourage students to take learning to the next level.
Cambridge International AS and A Level Physics Coursebook with CD-ROM David
Sang 2014-08-07 Fully revised and updated content matching the Cambridge
International Examinations 9702 syllabus for first examination in 2016.
Endorsed by Cambridge International Examinations, this digital edition
comprehensively covers all the knowledge and skills students need during the A
Level Physics course (9702), for first examination in 2016, in a reflowable
format, adapting to any screen size or device. Written by renowned experts in
Physics teaching, the text is written in an accessible style with international
learners in mind. Self-assessment questions allow learners to track their
progress, and exam-style questions help learners to prepare thoroughly for
their examinations. Answers to all the questions from within the Coursebook are
provided.
Cambridge International AS and A Level Chemistry Coursebook with CD-ROM Lawrie
Ryan 2014-07-31 Fully revised and updated content matching new Cambridge
International Examinations 9701 syllabus for first examination in 2016.
Endorsed by Cambridge International Examinations, this digital edition
comprehensively covers all the knowledge and skills students need during the A
Level Chemistry course (9701), for first examination in 2016, in a reflowable
format, adapting to any screen size or device. Written by renowned experts in
Chemistry teaching, the text is written in an accessible style with
international learners in mind. Self-assessment questions allow learners to
track their progress, and exam-style questions help learners to prepare
thoroughly for their examinations. Answers to all the questions from within the
Coursebook are provided.
Cambridge IGCSE® and O Level Geography Coursebook with CD-ROM Gary Cambers
2018-03-31 Cambridge IGCSE and O Level Geography has been written specifically
for Cambridge International syllabuses 0460 and 2217. Filled with sources,
graphs and case studies, the coursebook requires students to examine a range of
information, helping to build their analytical skills. Written by highly
experienced authors and Cambridge trainers, this coursebook is updated to
support both Cambridge IGCSE and O Level students. It includes clear and
practical support, case studies from 25 different countries, fieldwork ideas
and a range of interesting content. The accompanying CD-ROM contains support
sheets for the topics covered, outline maps and sample exam-style questions.
Answers to the activities are in the teacher's resource.
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Cambridge IGCSE® Chemistry Revision Guide Roger Norris 2015-10-31 The Cambridge
IGCSE Chemistry Revision Guide supports students through their course,
containing specifically designed features to help students apply their
knowledge as they prepare for assessment.
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